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Our ref: AMY/CBL 
 
17th June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
2020 May bank holiday  
 
Please be aware the early May bank holiday in 2020 will move from Monday 4th May to Friday 
8th May to mark the 75th anniversary of VE Day. 
 
Please avoid booking a holiday that includes 4th May 2020 and notify the Head of School 
immediately if this is already the case. Evidence of prior booking will be required. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Anne-Marie Ruby 
Director of Attendance and Welfare 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 


